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Bergen County Prosecutor 
The Bergen County Prosecutor, Mark Musella, will be 
speaking to the 7th and 8th grade students on Tuesday, 
March 18 at 10:45 AM. Mr. Musella will be explaining 
the duties of the Bergen County Prosecutor as well as the 
members of the Bergen County Prosecutor's office. Once he 
explains the duties of the BCP office and their day-to-day 
operations, he will take questions from the students. 
 

 
March Madness 
On March 28th the DMS 
Student Council will host 
a March Madness style 
basketball tournament.   
 
 

Author Visit 
On March 25th DMS will be visited by the 

acclaimed author Rebecca Stead. Ms. Stead is a 

Newbery Award winning writer of children’s 

literature. Our students will have the 
opportunity to hear about her process as a writer 

and ask questions. Special thank you to the 

cultural arts committee of the PTO for 

organizing this event.  

 
 Fairview Parent Meeting 
DMS sixth graders are getting excited for their 

Spring trip to Fairview Lake. A parent meeting 

for all sixth-grade parents will be held on March 

18th at 6PM. 

The 
Descendants 
On the evenings of March 20th 

and 21st Demarest Middle 

School presents Disney’s 

Descendants The Musical at 

7PM. Tickets are $20 and are 

available in the PTO 

membership toolkit. Best of 

luck to all of our talented cast 

and crew.    
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March Events at DMS  
-3/14 PTO Spring Gala 
-3/18 Bergen County Prosecutor 
-3/21 In School Performance of the Descendants 
-3/25 Author Visit Rebecca Stead 
-3/28 March Madness 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

Principal’s Challenge 
In preparation for the Demarest 5K, DMS will be 
hosting “Principal’s Challenge” Wednesdays after 

school beginning on April 2nd. This is a great 

opportunity for our students to get some exercise while 
having fun. Parents can sign up on the Demarest 5K 

website.   

NJ Science 
Olympiad 
On March 11th our Science 

and Engineering Team 
competed in the state finals of 

the New Jersey Science 
Olympiad at Middlesex 

Community College. 

Congratulations to Ms. 
Werner and her amazing 

team!   

Track Team 
Students can now sign up for our Spring Track Team. All 
students in grades six, seven, and eight are welcome to sign 
up in the nurse’s office. All medical forms must be turned in 
by April 14 so they can be assessed by the school physician.  

Reminder 
March 24th will be a half day 

for students as our teachers will 

be engaged in an afternoon of 

professional development.  


